
We have a new Board serving in Oquirrh Park.  The Board would like to 

thank the previous Board for all of their hard work and time invested.  It is 

the spirit of volunteerism in our community that makes our neighborhood 

such a wonderful place to call home.  Our new Board is: 

President-Amanda Covington 801.260.1049  

Vice President-Linda Auger 801.254.8734  

Vice President-Andrew Hackman 801.415.9665  

Treasurer-Scott Howell 801.386.5099  

Secretary-Perry Bsharah 801.302.1326  

Oquirrh Park has a new Board 

Did someone say volunteers? 

W 
hether you have lived here 5 

years or 5 months, you have 

probably noticed that this is a 

neighborhood that is intentional about 

being a neighborhood!  In that spirit, 

we are always on the lookout for 

people who share our passion for 

making the community of Oquirrh 

Park a wonderful place to live.  The Board is presently looking at 

various committee opportunities for neighbors to plug in to.  If you are 

bubbling over ideas, or just have a desire to be involved, contact us.  

       Oquirrh Park 
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